RECALL SAM ADAMS

Dear Recall Supporter,

The new recall campaign is off to a fast start. Petitions are being circulated in all
parts of the city, events are targeted and the volunteers are enthusiastic about putting
this issue before Portland voters.

The foundation of the new recall is the 30,000 plus Portlanders who signed the
first recall petition.

We thank you for signing the first petition and hope you can sign the new
enclosed petition and get two others to sign then return it in the enclosed envelope as
~'So0n as you can. T o o
Please review all the requirements and guidelines for circulators before
signatures are collected. Directions are on the back of the signature sheet.

You need to sign as a witness or circulator in the box below the 5™ line for
signatures. Please do not sign in the gray county election area - just the area
above in the Circulator Certification box.

Your continued support is critical to our success. Please sign and have two or
more others sign and return right away. We need to show continued momentum and
your help will demonstrate that.

You can also download additional petitions at recallsamadams.com.
Thank you for your help.
Please call Teresa McGuire if you have any questions at 503-995-3858.

Sincerely,

Avel Gordly
Chief Petitioner

P.S. If Portland voters knew then, what they know now, would Adams have been elected? He
lied to us — then tried to cover the scandal up — that's why we need to reject the politics of win
by any means necessary and put an honest election before Portland voters.

P.P.S. It's often difficult for volunteers to read petitions. We hope the spelling of your name is
accurate but we apologize if there are any errors.

Portland Future PAC P.O. Box 5217 Portland, OR 97208

www.recallsamadams.com 503-995-3858




